
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent or carer, 
  
  
We are setting up a CAFOD club and we are so pleased that your child has volunteered to 
join.  
 
In the club we will learn about the wider world, and there will be global games, activities 
and projects which will be fun, and will help widen our understanding of the world and help 
us to develop an excellent range of skills.  
  
Our club will explore ways we can brighten up the world  
and reach people who urgently need our help.   
  
Because CAFOD is part of a global Church network,  
it has the potential to reach those that others can’t reach.  
From helping a child to have enough food to eat, to  
campaigning for justice, our CAFOD club  
will be supporting members of our global family to  
flourish and reach their potential.  
  
CAFOD club will take place on  
Thursdays 15:20pm - 16:15pm 
 
The first CAFOD Club Session will be on Thursday 1st December 2022 
  
  
For more information about CAFOD please visit  
cafod.org.uk   
or go to cafod.org.uk/Education/For-families  
together as a family  
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://cafod.org.uk/
https://cafod.org.uk/Education/For-families

